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                       Agenda Item 6

Additional information following the Policy and Development Review 
Committees (PDRC) consideration of the Council Tax Support Scheme 2018/19

As per paragraph 3.6 of the Council Tax Support Scheme 2018/19 covering report to 
Cabinet, PDRC considered the Council Tax Support Scheme 2018/19 on 
Wednesday 25 October 2017 and have made the following recommendation.

Recommendation 

That as per paragraph 3.6 table 3, option 1, the maximum level of support for 
working age applicants should be implemented at 77.5%. 

The Cabinet Member for Finance and Performance was in attendance and is not 
minded to accept the recommendation.

Cabinet are asked to consider whether they wish to amend paragraph 3.6, Table 3, 
option 1 from 75%, as recommended in the report to 77.5%.


